
*SITUATIONAL AWARENESS ADVISORY*
KENT GREEN REPAVING BEGINS TODAY

Please be advised, repaving has begun this morning at Kent Green. Please see information
below from John Casey:

The long-awaited re-paving of The Kent Green has finally begun. We are excited to
complete this project for everyone. Please drive carefully.

The project will take place over the next two weeks by Roadmaster Paving
Paving will begin at Shanghai Asian Fusion Restaurant on the southern part of
Kent Green
Flaggers will be onsite directing traffic - please follow their directions
Please stay alert to changing traffic patterns during the project
At least one lane of traffic will be open at all times
All roads and most parking areas will be repaved
All businesses will operate on normal hours

If you have questions, contact john@kentgreen.com

Thank you for using extra caution at the Green!

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter list serv and stay informed. Click the image to join,
or sign up via text by texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.townofkentct.org/

